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I highly don't approve of any further destruction of California's farming operations by the
diversion of this winters small water predictions. This plan needs to be scuttled. The people in
favor of wasting anymore water on non-benefitting fish should be recalled from office,
including moonbeam brown. The only thing to happen will be all non-aggressive workers
forced to make up taxes generated by the farming industry and I for one am sick and tired of
paying for this government's stupidity.
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